
 

 

 

Catherine A. McNamara  

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-1768 

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com 

 

December 16, 2020 

Via Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Re:  DG 20-141; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Compliance Tariff – Third Revised Page 97 (Refiled) 

In response to Staff’s tariff rejection letter dated December 14, 2020, attached please find 

Liberty’s refiled Third Revised Page 97 of NHPUC No. 10 – Gas, Tariff for Gas Service.  The refiling of 

this tariff page removes the word “residential” as it relates to the Gas Assistance Program and 

its acronym originally referenced in Liberty’s November 13, 2020, compliance tariff filing.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~ Liberty·· 


